Dear Parent/Carer

‘ Christmas Party Day — Tuesday 17" December

On Tuesday 17™ December it is Christmas party day in nursery. Children can come into nursery on
this day dressed in their party clothes..

We have lots of dancing and games planned for the children and | am sure they will have a lovely
time.



